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March 13th – Town Cross-Country Championships 

Due to expected winds of 50mph, this event was postponed to Friday, 29th March in 

order to provide a safe experience for all children. We hope for some sunshine on this 

day for the 24 competitors from Year 4 to Year 6 and wish them well. 

 

Young Leaders 

Let me 

introduce you 

to our Young 

Leaders. Every Monday break time 

with Mrs Page, they learn a new 

game to deliver to our children in 

EYFS and KS1 during their 

lunchtimes. This is a big example of 

children leading sport within the 

school. We have been immensely 

proud of their enthusiasm and 

dedication so far and are very 

pleased that they like their hats! 

 

New PE equipment 

In order to provide a variety of sporting opportunities, we have purchased some new equipment this term. 

Year 6 were very excited to be trying archery and our table tennis equipment can be used in the classroom! 

      

 

 


